
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
OFFICE OF RESEARCH 1850 RESEARCH PARK DRIVE 
 DAVIS, CALIFORNIA   95618 
 
 
April 20th,  2020 
 
 

Dr. Patricia Pesavento 
Professor 
Pathology, Microbiology and Immunology 
School of Veterinary Medicine 
 
 

Dear Professor Pesavento, 
 

 
Congratulations on your proposal being selected for funding under the COVID-19 Research Accelerator Funding 
Track (CRAFT) Program.  
 
Your project entitled “An ex vivo rhesus macaque respiratory explant model to study cellular targeting and the 
pathogenesis of SARS-CoV-2”  was selected for funding following a peer review process and assessment. The 
outcomes of the program will be announced via campus-wide press release. 
 
Your award is being funded by contributions from Office of Research, the Provost, University of California Office 
of the President, and the Dean of the School of Veterinary Medicine. 
 
Funds will be distributed directly from Office of Research. In preparation for the transfer of funds to your 
department, please have your departmental financial analyst contact Office of Research Financial Analyst Dorothy 
Chan (dzchan@ucdavis.edu) for the UC fund source for this award in order to create a new account.  The new 
account should be used exclusively to record expenditures and receiving funding related to the approved proposal. 
All funding should be used within 9 months. Any overspending in the account will be the responsibility of the 
managing department. 
 
Congratulations again on your award, we look forward to working with you to support your COVID-19 research 
efforts. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Prasant Mohapatra 
Vice Chancellor for Research 
Distinguished Professor, Computer Science 
  
Cc:    
Paul Dodd, Associate Vice Chancellor for Interdisciplinary Research & Strategic Initiatives 
Michael Lairmore, Dean, SVM 
Mary McNally, Exec Assist Dean 


